
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Hi Ladies! 
 
I know this is not how any of us saw your senior year ending, but we are Tepeyac and 
we can make the best out of anything!!! :).  I'm proud of you all for doing your best and 
being a wonderful group of young women! 
 
Please make sure your tuition is up to date...March, April and May all must be paid in 
order to get your cap and gown and to participate in the Baccalaureate celebration and 
the Graduation Ceremony.  We will NOT be charging a Graduation Fee this year in 
hopes of making it a little easier to get your tuition paid up.  IF YOU HAVE ANY 
QUESTIONS OR ISSUES MAKING YOUR PAYMENTS, PLEASE HAVE YOUR 
PARENTS CALL ISABEL: (cell) 1-773-610-5603 or (school) 1-733-522-0023.  Don't 
wait until the last minute to call! 
 
Attached to this email is your calendar for this last week of April through the end of May, 
highlights are below: 

• Last Day of Classes:  Tuesday, May 12 
• NO FINAL EXAMS 
• Seniors will be coming in the building in pairs (see the attached list of assigned 

dates/times) to clean out lockers and to take a walk through the building 
(please bring a mask or some other face covering, and bags to carry your 
belongings):  Wednesday, May 13; Thursday, May 14; Friday May 15 

o You will also need to turn in your textbooks on your assigned date/time 
o You will receive your cap/gown (provided financial obligations have 

been met) 
o You will receive T-shirts/Sweatshirts that were previously ordered (NHS, 

Kairos) 
• Baccalaureate celebration:  Saturday, May 23 from 10am-noon 

o All financial obligations must be met in order to participate 

o There will be more information coming on this, but basically you 
and your parents will be able to come into and drive thru the 
big parking lot (staying in your cars) where teachers/staff will 

be making some noise and upon reaching the end of the 
waving and cheering, you'll each get all your certificates, 
medals, etc.  We will then have a plan for each of you to  



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

o individually go to the shrine in the courtyard to take a photo (just you). 
o We will have a recorded program that we'll send out that day with the 

Valedictorian/Salutatorian speeches, Senior Superlatives, Awards, etc. 
• Prom will be rescheduled to a weekday during the last 2 weeks of July...more 

information on this to follow...I'll be sending out a survey with dates 
• Graduation Mass will be rescheduled to Saturday, July 25th (in hopes the 

shelter in place order is over). I've reached out to the parish...if this date 
doesn't work for them, I'll let you know. 

Please share all of this information with your parents... 
 
Thank you and Miss you!! 
 
Ms. Ingram and Ms. Ochoa 
 


